PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

STAFF REPORT
MEETING DATE: October 6, 2015
AGENDA ITEM NUMBER: 3C
APPLICANT: David Bugli, President for the Foundation for Carson City Parks and
Recreation

Roger Moellendorf, Parks and Recreation Director

REQUEST: Discussion only regarding the recipients for the Foundation for Carson
City Parks and Recreation Awards for 2015.

GENERAL DISCUSSION:  The Foundation for the Betterment of Carson City Parks and Recreation
has been terminated and it has been replaced with the Foundation for Carson City Parks and Recreation.
The new Foundation will serve the same purpose as the previous one and will continue to give out annual
awards for individuals, organization and businesses that have made significant contributions to Carson
City Parks and Recreation Department and the community as a whole in the past year and over the years.
Because of the deadline for nominations for these awards is after our agenda posting date the recipients of
these awards are not listed in the staff report. However, they will be announced during the meeting. An
award ceremony to honor these recipients is scheduled for 4:30 pm, Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at the
monument near the entry of the Marv Teixeira Pavilion in Mills Park. The recipients will have their
names inscribed on the monument.

Traditionally the awards are as follows: Volunteer of the Year, Volunteer of the Years, Business of the
Year, and Organization of the Year.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: This is a “discussion only” item therefore no action can be taken.



